Studio
Longard:

ARAM KHACHEH
Conductor

Born in Italy in 1997 into a family of Persian-born artists, Aram Khacheh is among the Winners of the
prestigious Cantelli Conducting Competition 2024.

He studied cello and composition at the Conservatory of Florence. In 2019, he graduated in Conducting with
top marks and honours with Umberto Benedetti Michelangeli at the Conservatory of Brescia, and in '22 he
obtained his master's degree at the Conservatory of Milan, again with honours, in Daniele Agiman's class. He
attended the courses of Gilberto Serembe (Italian Conducting Academy 2017 and 2018), Daniele Gatti
(Accademia Chigiana 2020), Giampaolo Bisanti (Opera conductor Masterclass Liege 2023) and Johannes
Schlaefli (Kammerorchester Basel 2023).

So far, he has conducted to date orchestras such as I Pomeriggi Musicali, the Royal Oman Symphony
Orchestra, I Musici di Parma, the Bazzini Consort, the Sichuan Philharmonic Orchestra, the Filarmonica
dell'Opera Italiana "Bruno Bartoletti”; the UNIMI Orchestra, FORM - Filarmonica Marchigiana, the FVG
Orchestra, the OSS Orchestra Sinfonica Siciliana, collaborating with soloists such as Gennaro Cardaropoli,
Mario Brunello, Luigi Piovano, Giovanni Gnocchi, Felix Klieser, Richard Galliano, Alessandro Milani, Luca
Ranieri, Giulio Tampalini, Danilo Rossi, Giovanni Sollima, Wayne Marshall, Andrea Lucchesini, Klaidi Sahatci,
and singers such as Annalisa Stroppa, Luciano Ganci, Martina Gresia, Veronica Simeoni, Ivan Ayon-Rivas and
others.

He is currently Music Director of the Bazzini Consort of Brescia, with which he has conducted numerous
opera and symphony concerts, with wide critical and public acclaim.

Among the most recent opera engagements: Luce di Lammermoor at the Donizetti Festival in Bergamo,
Passantino's Il brutto anatroccolo (world-premiere) at Teatro Coccia in Novara, Puccini's Messa di Gloria at
the Fondazione Teatro Grande in Brescia (Festa dell'Opera 2024).

In the 2024/25 season he will return to the Orchestra Sinfonica Siciliana, the FORM, the Donizetti Festival
and will conduct the Archi di Cremona at the Stradivari Festival.
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